
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of concerned Fleurieu Peninsula residents and/ certain citizens of Australia/ draw
the attention of the House to the prevalence of suicide and the lack of mental health services
on the Fleurieu Peninsula in South Australia.

This petition is a continuation of the Facebook group "Petition for Mental Health Services on
the South Coasf, which has received overwhelming support from the local community.

We therefore ask the House to reassess existing mental health services on the Fleurieu
Peninsula and increase funding for mental health services and their accessibility on the
Fleurieu Peninsula.




